
Registrar Report 2023/24

For the 2023/24 season we had 172 players registered on our junior teams which is up from our 
2022/23 registration of 134 players.

We had 16 players on our Senior Sting which is the same as the 2022/23 season

Total registration for the 2023/24 season was 188 players on 12 teams, up from 151 players 
in 2022/23

The Breakdown for this season is as follows:

U7 Fundamentals:19 players
U9 gold and black teams: 28
U11 team 16 players
U13 Black, Gold and White teams 47
U13 DR team 16 players all of whom played on a U13 Houseleague team also.
U15 16 players
U18 Black, Gold and White teams 46
Senior team 16 players

This season the HGHA ran the Bauer First Shift program and had 30 girls participate in the 
6 week program. From the 30 players, 26 migrated onto our Fundamentals and Sting 
teams.

This season we had 59 rostered bench staff and an additional 16 registered volunteers! 
Thank you all for your time and dedication! We very much appreciate all of your support!

Thank you to our 10 board members who have worked hard all year to make this season 
one of the best, and for their passion and comitment to making the season successful and 
enjoyable for all of our members.

The HGHA used RAMP interactive for registrations, website,  team apps and electronic 
gamesheets  this year. 

Sarah Roberts
Registrar
HGHA 


